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          2nd December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Theatre Trip – Wednesday 4th December, 9am 
I would like to remind you of details for the whole school theatre trip, taking place on Wednesday 
this week.  All children are required in full school uniform and we ask for them to arrive promptly to 
school as the coaches are due to leave at approx. 9am following registration.  Please be mindful of 
parking in the morning as we are expecting 4 coaches to transport the children and these will need 
available parking outside school. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the trip.  This does not have to be disposable, 
children can bring their lunch and drinks bottle in a lunch box or bag, which will be eaten before 
their return travel.  Water and snacks will be provided during the interval, which have been kindly 
funded by the PTA.  All dietary requirements will be met.  However, if children with dietary 
requirements prefer to bring their own snack to limit cross contamination, they are welcome to do 
so.  
 
As the performance is scheduled for the morning, all children will return to school for collection by 
the end of the school day. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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